
Hello, 

 

I am in strong support of HCR 16 which designates the Shelter Dog as the Oregon State Dog.   

 

I myself have a rescue mutt.  He may not have papers, but he is the grandest dog that there is.  He may be small in stature but 

big of heart.   

 

There are so many wonderful dogs that need homes.  This bill will help educate people about the joys of all dogs and promote 

shelter dog adoption.   

 

While I love Border Collies too, I strongly oppose SCR 4 that designates the Border Collie as the Oregon State Dog.   

 

Let's be the state that recognizes the wonderful diverse mish-mash of dogs.   

 

Please pass HCR-16 instead of SCR-4. 

 

Yours, 

Beatrice "Bebe" Michel 

Netarts, Oregon 

503-812-3233 

 

Here is my Pomeranian / Chihuahua mix, Zeus: 

 


